
 

 

 

Health and Safety Precautions 

Summer Orchestra and Summer Percussion Workshop 2020 

 

– Parents/guardians will remain in their cars when dropping off and picking up students. 

– Student entry into Bradley Hall will be staggered, monitored by staff. Students will not be 

permitted to gather outside of the building. 

– Students must wear face masks at all times, with the exception of snack time.  

– Students will bring their own snacks and will be provided with hand sanitizer to apply 

before snack time.  Snack time will take place outside (or inside in the case of rain) with 

appropriate social distancing. 

– Seating during rehearsals will follow social distancing requirements.  

– The number of students and faculty allowed in each room will be limited based on social 

distancing calculations. 

– Windows will be open in teaching rooms whenever possible. 

– Only one person will be allowed in the restroom at a time. 

– Only one person may use the elevator at a time. 

– Students will have opportunities to stretch in place or outdoors at staggered times. 

– Before each day’s session, intensive cleaning, including door knobs, chairs and stands, 

and bathrooms, will take place. 

– Parents/guardians will be required to complete a daily check-in form, attesting that their 

children have not been exposed to someone with confirmed or suspected COVID-19 in 

the past 14 days and are not experiencing symptoms of COVID-19. 


